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Timothy Looney

From: Pat Calvert
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 10:53PM
To: Tim Looney
Subject: Scott's Mill Dam Hydro Permit Ap~~

Mr. Looney:
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I am writing to provide request for required adequate migratory fish passage and for safe small boat portage capacity
in Liberty University's pending FERC permit application at Scott's Mill Dam (P-14425). After Bosher's fishway was
installed near Richmond, Virginia, many Atlantic and Chesapeake migratory fish species were granted hundreds of
miles of river access. Scott's Mill Dam represents the next successive dam that still blocks fish passage ofmultiple
species, including American shad and eels. I have met with Liberty University representative Lee Beaumont and
discussed these specific issues. I would appreciate your reply as to whether FERC will require these terms in an
approved permit.

Thank you,

Pat Calvert
Upper James RIVERKEEPER
James River Association
(434) 964-7635
Protecting America's Founding River
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